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LUKOIL DONATED TO THE SOMBOR HOSPITAL

LUKOIL SRBIJA allocated funds with the aim of improving working conditions
and conditions for treatment of children at the Pediatric Ward and the children’s
outpatient departments in the Sombor General Hospital "Dr Radivoj Simonovic'.
The donation consists of the equipment necessary for doctors and medical staff of
the Pediatric Ward: Digital infant scale with stadiometer, medication refrigerator,
computer, smart TV, multifunctional printer with copier, two computer chairs, two
telephone devices, children’s table and chair set, toy shelf as well as books and toys
for the youngest patients.

On an annual basis, there are approximately eight hundred children hospitalized at
this ward, from newborns to teens, and in the outpatient departments, both at the
admission as well as subspecialized departments, about six hundred children are
examined. Pediatric Pulmonologist, Bojana Djenadija, MD, thanked on behalf of the
hospital and her department for the support provided by LUKOIL SRBIJA,
emphasizing that now every visit of the young patients to the doctor is much more
pleasant and fun.

Thus, the Company continues the implementation of its socially responsible project,
aimed at children and young people, initiated three years ago.



